
Subject: Re: Regarding Occupation & Employment Codes
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Fri, 02 Mar 2018 10:07:19 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS Stata Specialist, Tom Pullum: 

I assume you are talking about the NFHS-3, as in your earlier questions.  In IAIR52FL.dta there
are 98  cases with "99" on v717 and 17 with "9" on v731.  No women at all have the Not
Applicable code (".").  
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